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Cox Charities awards $70,000 in grants to 
14 local non-profit organizations
Cox Charities recently awarded $70,000 to 14 Southern Nevada non-profit organizations that support children, families and/or education.  This is the second year that Cox Charities has awarded grants.

The 2009 Cox Charities grant recipients include:
· The Adoption Exchange – $5,000 to support their Heart Gallery Exhibit

· After-School All-Stars -- $5,000 to support the What’s Cool After-School program

· Big Brothers Big Sisters of Southern Nevada -- $5,000 for two youth mentoring programs
· Blind Connect -- $5,000 to support Blind Youth Life-Skills Training
· CLASS! – $5,000 to support the High School Intern Skillbuilder program
· Courtney Children’s Foundation -- $6,500 to support their infant formula bank
· I Have a Dream -- $5,000 for “Dreamer” services and field trips
· Las Vegas Area Council of Boy Scouts of America -- $4,500 for the ScoutReach Program
· Jude 22 -- $5,000 for the senior citizens’ food delivery program

· Nevada Association of Latin Americans -- $5,000 to support the preschool ESL program
· Nevada Child Seekers -- $5,000 to support radKIDS abduction prevention program

· Nevada Partnership for Homeless Youth -- $5,000 for food vouchers and drop-in center 
· Spread the Word -- $2,500 for the Kids-to-Kids Book program

· Three Square -- $6,500 for the food bank purchase program
Cox Charities is funded primarily by Cox Employee contributions.  The program is also funded through an annual Cox Charities Golf Tournament, various other fundraisers and additionally by the company’s installation partners and contractors.  A committee, comprised entirely of Cox employees, reviews all grant applications and selects the recipients.  The Cox Charities Advisory Board, also employee-led, approves the grants and awards the monies.
“We are proud to be able to support these terrific Southern Nevada organizations and the very important services each offers through Cox Charities,” said Steve Schorr, vice president of public and government affairs for Cox Las Vegas.  “Furthermore, we’re proud of our employees who raised these significant funds.”
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